

Office of the Governor

Sept. 27, 2021

Lanikque Howard, Director Office of Community Services Administration for Children and Families U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 370 L'Enfant Promenade, S.W. Washington, DC 20447

Dear Ms. Howard,

Pursuant to the information in Transmittal No LIHEAP-AT-96-5 dated 6/21/66, I Spencer J. Cox, Governor of the state of Utah, delegate my authority to:

Christina Oliver, Director
Housing and Community Development Division
Department of Workforce Services
Email: coliver@utah.gov
Tel. 801-694-0294

to certify the 16 assurance outlined in the Low Income Home Energy Assistance Act of 1981, as amended, and otherwise perform all necessary functions to properly administer the Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program.

You may contact Sisifo Taatiti, Manager, State Home Energy Assistance Program (HEAT) Office at 801-468-0069 or staatiti@utah.gov if you have any questions or comments about this matter.

Sincerely,

Spencer J. Cox Governor